
Our Stars of the Week Our Headteacher Awards

This week our children have been learning all about

the importance of mental health and well-being as

part of Children's Mental Health Week!

Through fun activities and discussions, they have

been exploring how to look after their minds and

talk about their feelings openly. They have also

been focusing on how they can support their

friends

All children are invited to our Valentine’s Day

disco on Thursday 13th February. £2 per child,

includes refreshements.

Unless in red team, children 

are to come into school wearing their 

uniform, with an outfit 

to change into 

after lunch.

Break the Rules Day

Moor First School’s
Weekly Newsletter

A message from your Headteacher - Mrs Atherton: A huge well done to all the
children who attended Laches Wood this week, for the majority, it was their first
residential. It takes #confidence to step out of your comfort zone and spend a

couple of days/nights away from home. You have done yourself and school proud.
Also a big thank you to Mrs Crowcroft, Mrs Rotherham, Mrs Copestake and Mrs
Lewis who attended with the children, without them, the trip could not have taken

place. 

The value we have focused on this week is:
Responsibility. The children who have
clearly demonstrated this to their
teachers are:
 

Little Acorns/Seedlings: Maya
Sapling - Year 1: Erin 
Sapling - Year 2: Loraine

The children who have received a
Headteacher award this week are:

 
Little Acorns/Seedlings: Frank for his
reading, Maddie for her
segmenting/blending and Tristan for
forming the letters in his name.
Sapling: Caleb, Seb, Blake and Henry for
their phonics #Ambition and Nancy for
her independent writing #Independence. 
Oak: Ivy, Arthur Gre and Harry for
their leadership #Responsibility. 

Attendance

House Team Winners

Our half-termly
house team winner is
the RED team. Well
done. They can wear
non-uniform/party

clothes for a full day
on Thursday 13th

February

Our class
attendance winners
this week are Little

Acorns/Seedling
class, well done to

all!

Numbots/TT Rockstars

Break the Rules Day
Friday 14th February will be a ‘Break the Rules Day. Our school council have discussed and decided that the

following rules can be broken: Only school uniform to be worn, only healthy snacks to be consumed, only water to
be in water bottles, no crazy hairstyles., no temporary tattoos or face paint, no wearing pyjamas or fancy dress.
It is 50p per child, per rule broken. Your child can break a maximum of 4 rules, meaning they would need to pay

£2. This is CASH only, to be brought in, on the day. Please ensure your child has the correct amount. 
The School Council are going to meet again, once we know the amount raised, to discuss ideas of what to spend

the money on. It will then be voted for across the school and all will be informed on the final decision. 

School will close for half-term on Friday 14th February.

A reminder that Monday 24th February is an INSET.

Therefore, school will reopen to pupils on Tuesday 25th

February. 




